
 
Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Just letting you know that teachers have prepared the next ‘Home Learning Packs’ These will 
be available on the School Website, Seesaw and a link will be made available on Facebook. If 
you do not have access to these platforms or would prefer a hard copy – booklets can be 
collected on: 
 

Monday, 9th July, 2021 
Please note – collection of packs will occur in the school carpark so that we can ensure social 

distancing. Please do not go beyond the carpark area. 
 

Kindergarten : 9:00 – 10:00am 
Year 1 : 10:00 – 11:00am 

Year 2 & Unit : 11:00 – 12:00pm 
Stage 2 & Stage 3 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)  12:00 – 1:00pm 

 

We ask that you come at the time allocated for your youngest child and collect all packs for 
all your children at once. 

 

Please remember to wear a mask, sign in using the QR codes and social distance. 
 

As you would appreciate, we are required to have minimal staff on site due to the restrictions 
from NSW Health and Department of Education, so could you please ensure that you pick up 
your packs between the allocated times on Monday as they will not be available any other 
day of the week to ensure that we keep our staff and community safe.  
 

If you are unable to pick up Home Learning packs on Monday you will need to access Home 
Learning through Seesaw, Facebook or the School Website. 
 
Apologies for the stricter guidelines but we are ensuring that we follow all protocols to keep 
our families safe. In the event of wet weather collection of packs will be delayed to a later day. 
 

As Home Learning has been extended remember: 
 

1) Home Learning should not take the whole day. 
2) If students do not complete or cannot complete ALL 

learning for the day – that’s okay. 
3) Students should take some time to exercise, have 

breaks and enjoy the sunshine.  
 
Be kind to yourselves and stay safe.  
Mr Pope 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


